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I appreciate the fact that alternative forms of energy must be found and used. Myself I am involved with trash to cellouse to ethanol
production. I am also an off roader and a racer. We race several of our races in the Nevada desert in the Primm area. The off road
community is very limited in the areas we can use. Please do not take any more desert from our use. There has to be thousands of
areas to use that are already closed for our usage than can be used for energy production. I stongly urge the moving of this project
away from the Primm/Jean area. We can all work together to solve these problems. Permantly closing lands is not one of them
unless equal lands are opened for all usage.

Thank You,

Todd Richards

El Cajon, CA



